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Watch News Channel 8's 
story on this issue here.

 
Greetings Legion family,
 
 
Whether you personally support gaming or not, or 
live outside Montgomery County, PLEASE help us 
pass this Bill. This action will ensure we can move 
into a Post Home and can continue to support 
American Legion Baseball, improve scholarships and 
temporary financial assistance and sustain our 
wounded warriors for years to come.
 
Senator Garagiola wanted us to know that the 
County Affairs Committee will be voting on BILL MC 5
-13 tomorrow.  You may read the Bill here 
Montgomery County - Gaming - Instant Ticket Lottery 
Machines - Veterans - Organizations
   
 
It would be helpful for our members and any other 
interested parties call/email the Delegates on that 
Committee to share your support. 
  
Montgomery County is the ONLY County in the state 
that is not part of this Bill. We need that to change.
 
The American Legion and Veterans of Foreign Wars 
are two of the most benevolent, community based, 
grass roots charitable veterans organizations whose 
primary focus is to support our active duty military 
population, family members and veterans who have 
honorably served our country. This past year, one 
American Legion donated revenue from these 
machines to the Alzheimer's Association of Maryland 
in the amount of $85,000.
 
Our organizations have been involved in providing 
services to our veterans, as well as supporting our 
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youth, charitable activities and our communities 
across the State and in the United States of America. 
Both organizations depend on their membership and 
fundraising to support their facilities and their overall 
charitable work. 

The Montgomery County Veterans Coalition for 
Responsible Gaming (MCVCR) is comprised of leaders 
of the Veterans of Foreign Wars and American Legion 
Posts who are working together to educate out 
Delegates on the benefits of this legislation.

Thanks very much for your support.   

For more information from the American Legion in 
Gaithersburg-Germantown please contact American 
Legion Post 295 at 
commander@amlegionpost295.org

 
For the Veteran, Bob Ouellette
Southern Maryland District Commander &
Post Commander
 

Please contact your representative below, and tell 
them YOU support "MC 5-13 and American Legion 
Post 295!"
 
LEGISTLATIVE CONTACTS
 
  
Delegate Phone Number District
 
Kirill Reznik; 301-858-3039 39

 
Jim Gilchrist (Vice Chair) 301-858-3744 17

 
Al Carr 301-858-3638 18

 
Bonnie Cullison 301-858-3883 19

 
Brian Feldman 301-858-3186 15

 
Bill Frick 301-858-3454 16

 
Sheila Hixson 301-858-3469 20

 
Anne Kaiser
 

301-858-3036 14
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